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Nursing Home Activities

On Thursday, January 10" and Monday,
January 21%, our FBLA chapter members
volunteered at the local nursing home as a part
of their community service project. Our
members really enjoy the time that we are able
to spend with the residents at the nursing
home. This month we engaged in a few fun
activities including bowling and giant Jenga.
These games are a great way for the residents
to have fun, but they are just as fun for us.

Work Night

On Friday, January 25%, our chapter
held a work night for all our members.
Members were encouraged to stay after school
to work with our adviser, Mrs. Kari Boettcher
and previous adviser, Melanie Black. All
members logged their community service hours
in hopes of reaching a community service level.
Middle level members were focused on
finishing their LEAD program activities. Many
members will be attending State Leadership
Conference in April and they are working on
completing their prejudged events. A lot of
deadlines are in February and members are
finishing up on the final touches of their
projects.

Community Service Awards

Students and the organization in our
school do a lot to help within the community.
One large aspect of FBLA is the Community
Service Awards. Members log their hours of
community service and a brief description of

the project. There are three levels that can be
completed. The first level is 50 hours, the
second level is 200 hours and the third level is
500+ hours. This month we had five members
reach a new level. Leah Jockens and Jayla
Froman completed the first level. Amelia
Hoffman and Jayla Froman achieved the second
level.

We had two members complete the
third and final level of the Community Service
Awards. These were senior members, Jacey
Hilkemann and Emma Stahlecker. This
milestone qualifies the two of them for National
Leadership Conference in San Antonio, Texas
this summer.



